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Memorandum to:         William E. Bestani
                                     Policy Analyst               
                                     Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs
                                     Office of Management and Budget
 
From:                 Manny Cabeza 

 Regulatory Counsel
                                     Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation

Legal Division
 

RE:  Non-substantive Revisions to FDIC Forms 2710-05 and 2710-06 “Financial Institution 
Diversity Self-Assessment”

The Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation is submitting a request for a non-substantive revision
to two recently approved forms included within the information collection entitled “OMWI 
Policies and Practices” (OMB Control No. 3064-0200; Expiration Date: January 31, 2025) to 
remove certain fields in Section II of each form that do not require respondent input as the 
functionality built into the form calculates the pertinent information based on other inputs in the 
form.  The substance of the information collection is not affected by these revisions which were 
specifically discussed in the Federal Register notices and the Supporting Statement recently 
submitted in connection with the adoption of these forms. The revisions to the forms are not 
substantive.

If you have questions, please let me know.  Thank you for your consideration.


